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There are
better ways
to use our
money

It’s
unnecessary

On Nov. 7, voters will decide if NY should hold a convention
to amend our constitution. This multimillion-dollar boon-
doggle—funded by our tax dollars—would give politicians,
attorneys and Albany insiders a chance to change our
state constitution to benefit their interests.

A convention could cost taxpayers $50-$100 million. That’s
a lot of money, especially when our Constitution can be
amended through the legislative process without spending
a dime—like it has more than 200 times.

Our basic
rights are
at stake

A convention puts our rights and protections at risk.
Public education, the environment and unions are
already under attack by corporations and the wealthy
elite. A convention would give these hostile forces
a direct path toward rolling back our rights.

Did you know that $100 million would pay four years of SUNY
tuition for 3,864 New Yorkers? Or 625,000 doctors’ visits?
Or a year of meals for 163,333 of our hungriest children?
Let’s spend our money on what really matters.

Political
insiders

would run
the show

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

In November, Vote  NO  New York Constitutional Convention!

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT UUP VICE PRESIDENT JAMIE DANGLER
800.342.4206 JDANGLER@UUPMAIL.ORG 518.640.6600

For additional information and resources, go to
http://uupinfo.org/defendunion/concon.php

to access UUP's Constitutional Convention Toolkit


